
JB Watkins PTA 
General Membership Meeting 
 November 19, 2024 6:30p.m. 

513 Coalfield Rd, Midlothian Va 23114 
______________________________________________________________________ 
President Liza Maddrey called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 
 
In attendance were: 
Officers: 
Liza Maddrey, President 
Lindsay Miller, VP Ways and Means  
Brittany Heare, Treasurer  
Karen Crenshaw, Secretary 
Allyson Duffy, VP Outreach 
 
Committee Chairs & Guests: 
Mary Beth Tuck, Amy Gibson, Molly Morgan, Jen Salley, Dianna Yolango, Lynn Owen, 
Kathy Burnette, Allison Zabel, Abbey Wright, Erin Ewing, Amy Lott, Debbie McGonigle, 
N. Asghar, Arielle Greene, Kira Koon. All other committee chairs were absent. 
 

Quorum Certification 
A quorum was established. 

 
Approval of Minutes 
See secretary report 

 
Officer Reports 

President’s Welcome: Liza Maddrey 
Liza called the meeting to order, and thanked everyone for attending.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Brittany Heare 
Brittany brought the October report and passed it around. She highlighted the bigger 
expenses and the balance of 52,589.02. She thanked all that were involved with the 
Coalminor challenge fundraiser.  
 
Vice President: Ways and Means Report: Lindsay Miller  
Lindsay reported the upcoming spirit nights of Nov. 20 for Chick-fil-A, which will be an all 
day benefit for Watkins and the PTA table will be there from 4:45-7pm. The Skateaway 
Resource teacher night will be on January 15. The tentative night for the Richmond 
Spiders Basketball night is Saturday January 25.  

 
Committee Reports  

 
Staff Appreciation: Beth Hines (not present) 
Liza would like to work with the sunshine committee to not overlap and coordinate 
schedules. 



Special Guest Speaker 
 
Lisa Hudgins, Midlothian District School Board Representative 
Lisa stated that Watkins will get a Mega Trailer next year. Midlothian Middle School is 
still on the books and is half funded. She spoke about the development of the Midlothian 
area, new school possibilities and the new Chief of Police. 
 
 

Representative Reports  
 
Principal Report: Debbie McGonigle  
Debbie introduced the new Assistant Principal of Watkins, Amy Lott. Amy thanked 
everyone for the warm welcome and stated that it has been a smooth transition and to 
not hesitate to call or email her with questions.  
 
Teacher Report 
None 
 
New Business/ Announcements 
Liza announced that the PTA is going to do an International Night with possible dates in 
February or March. The floor was opened up for discussion about having the festival on 
a Friday or a weeknight. 
 

Adjournment 
With no further business, the PTA meeting was adjourned at 7:32 p.m. 
 

Authentication of the Minutes 
Respectfully submitted to the Board for approval this January 14, 2025 by Karen 
Crenshaw. 
 
 


